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Naming & Numbering Proposal for 23 new houses located at Marrsfield Avenue, 

Belltree Avenue, Belltree Lane & Lake Street, Clongriffin, Dublin 13 

______________________________________________ 

This is a development by CCK Architects on behalf of their client Gannon Homes. 
The development will consist of 23 houses and is indicated on the attached drawing 
SM-2017-0074. Three of the streets in this section of the development have already 
been named and the architect plans to continue numbering the new properties 
following the sequence that already exists on these streets. There is one new street 
which the architect proposes to name Lake Street.  
 
The development will be named and numbered as follows:  
 
3, 5, 7 & 9 Marrsfield Avenue/Ascaill Ghort Marr 
11, 13, 15, 17, 19 & 21 Belltree Lane/Lána Chrann an Chloig 
29, 31, 33, 35, 37, 39, 41 & 43 Belltree Avenue/Ascaill Chrann an Chloig 
2, 4, 6, 8 & 10 Lake Street/Sráid an Locha 
 
The Heritage Officer considers the name Lake Street to be appropriate as it refers to 
a prominent landscape feature within the Clongriffin development.  
 
The name and numbers above are considered suitable and are recommended for 
adoption.  

Dave Dinnigan 

___________________ 

Executive Manager. 


